
From: Amina Goodlow <aminagoodlow@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 3:00 PM 
To: Sadie Winlock <sadie.winlock@cpl.org> 
Subject: A letter of appreciation  
  
February 18, 2021 
 
Amina R. Goodlow 
17100 Miles rd.  
Cleveland, Ohio 44128 
 
Cuyahoga County Library officials,  
 
On behalf of Pastor Carl A. Salters Sr. and Solomons Temple Church of God In Christ, I would 
like to thank you all and your staff for considering our congregation and neighbors for receipt of 
basic essentials. We appreciate your kindness and help during these troubling times our nation 
and world are facing and intend to help as many of our parishioners and surrounding community.  
 
 
 
Thank You Kindly, 
 
Amina R. Goodlow c/o Solomons Temple C.O.G.I.C 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


